
Calling all undergraduate Art History students!
You are invited to submit abstracts to the first annual undergraduate 
symposium, which will take place on Tuesday, April 10th. Please send 
a 200-300 word summary of your proposed paper, with a title, as 
well as a resume or CV to arthmentoringprogram@gmail.com by 
Thursday, March 1st. 
Students are highly encouraged to speak with your mentor or a 
member of the mentoring program about your topic before you submit 
and to receive assistance throughout the process. The topic you 
propose should come from a paper or thesis that is currently in 
progress or has been completed for a previous class. Your 
presentations will be expected to run 12-15 min in length.
This is an excellent opportunity for undergraduates in our department 
to learn how to speak about their work and give a paper in a formal, 
yet welcoming, setting. Please feel free to contact the Mentoring 
Program with any questions!
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